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Item 5: Licensing Act 2003 Application for a variation of a Premises Licence, The 

Victoria Public House, Woodham (Punch Taverns) 

 

Appendix ‘D’ Representations 

The attached representation was received before the deadline but was inadvertently omitted 

from the main agenda pack. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

29 April 2020 

 

 

Re: Premises licence at the Victoria, 427 Woodham Lane, Woodham KT15 3QE 

Application dated 1st April 2020 

 

We would like to add our support to the comments of  

  in respect of the disturbance which will 

result from the wide ranging opening times included in the above proposals.  

 

This will be exacerbated in the summer months by the excessively large number of 

outside seating/dining places - I make it 98, excluding the tables and chairs at the 

front.  

 

Establishing The Victoria as a modern, attractive eating place may well find support 

in the community in principle but the proposed scale and opening times place too 

much of a burden on those living in the immediate vicinity. A fair balance is much 

more likely to ensure a successful, sustainable enterprise. Please moderate this 

proposal.  

 

Thank you.  
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